
Sarah Polo
Students in Dr. Polo’s WRI 353 class 
(Rhetorics of Public Memory) recently 
took a guided tour with National 
Park Service staff to learn about 
interpretation, preservation, and 
exhibition practices at Fort Scott 
National Historic Site. 

Funding for this experience was 
generated from the Harmon Endowed 
Chair in English.

Trisha Stubblefield
Help us celebrate 20 years of WGS at Cottey!
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Trisha Stubblefield
Biology Capstone presentations will be 

held on Tuesday, November 19, 2004 at 7:00 
pm in RBAC 109. The students presenting 

are: Lesley Chalmers, Katelyn (Kate) White, 
Laurencia Botts, and Laura Ethridge. The 
presentations should last about an hour.

Nancy Kohn
On October 24, 2024, the 
ecology class went to 
Prairie State Park to learn 
about prairie plants, land 
management, fire ecology, 
and bison from park 
naturalist Dana Hoisington. 
The trip included a one hour 
walk through the tallgrass 
prairie.
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